
=” NOTICE 
RECREATION CENTRE SNACK BAR HOURS 

commencing JANUARY 23rd 

WEEKDAYS = 9.00 A.M. to 11.00 P.M. 
SUNDAYS - 11.00 A.M. to 5.30 P.M. 

   
IN MEMORIAM 

In loving memory of a dear granddaughter and 
niece, Ann Kelly Campbell who passed away 
January 26, 1960. 

  

     

  

"Never will the one we loved 
from memory pass away.” 

  

    Always remembered by grandparents MacDonald, 
Aunt Sharon, Uncles Michael and Jon, Uncle Joey 
and Aunt Dorothy. 

        

  

         
    
      
        

      
      
     

     

      
          

        

      

       

       

          
          

      

        

        

        

      

       

     
    
       
       

    

  

IN MEMORIAM 

In loving memory of Ann Kelly Campbell . 

"A little lamb, too sweet and pure 
upon this earth to roam, 

An angel came so silently and took 
our dear child home." 

Mother and Dad, Brother Joey and Sister Tammy. 

  

FOR SALE - One pair Ladies Skates, size 8. 

Phone 3322. 

  

AFTERNOON L.A. MEET (Continued from Page 8) 
They will also collect old Christmas cards. 

They were reminded by Mrs. Harris to continue 

collecting Canada Packers labels and also that 

the Brownies would be collecting old nylons 

for Korean widows on February 8th. 

The new Altar and Flower Committee will 

be comprised of Mrs. A. Farrow, Chairman, 

with Mrs. J. Ferrier, Mrs. M. McCausland and 

Mrs. W. McMicking and anyone wishing flowers 

on the altar, may contact Mrs. Farrow. 

  

SOCIAL NEWS \ 

Welcome home to Mrs. W. Sitko, who has 

been hospitalized in the Port Arthur General 

for the past two weeks, following her 

operation. 

Nancy Gould was a patient in McKellar 

Hospital last week. She was accompanied up 

by her parents, and Mrs. Gould remained the 

week, 

The twelve and tenth birthdays of Bethy 

and Joanne Downey were celebrated jointly 

on Sunday when the girls invited friends in 

. for supper and games. 

CARD OF THANKS - I wish to thank Dr. McCaus- 

land, Mrs. Buck and staff of the Terrace Bay 

Private Hospital. Also everyone who sent 

cards and visited me during my illness. 

Jack Shanahan 

      

   
   

     
  

  

   
    

    

MOO SE HAEL 
JANUARY 27 TH. 

EXTRA 
¢ @ ADMISSION D5€ card 

NEW DEMOCRATIC CLUB MEET 
At a meeting of the Schreiber, Terrace Bay 

New Demcoratic Club held last week, it was 

noted that Douglas Fisher, M.P. had donated 

the sum of twenty dollars from his own per- 

sonal funds, towards defraying the cost of 

the rental of the Schreiber High School Audi- 

torium, which had been set at $35.00. Mr. 
Fisher stated that it would be his policy to 

use the additional salary now paid to members 

of Parliament to enable him to spend more 

time in his riding, to appear at more meetings 

and to give more television reports to his 

constituents. He reported that he would be 
back in Terrace Bay and Schreiber again early 

in February before the session begins 6m the 

18th of that month. 
He asked that his appreciation of the 

large audience at his talk be extended to 

all those who attended. 
sniielliphihdinaaiticitenliahavtccsiisdenictitaitinnmnipals 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE MEETING 
Mrs. W.Cocks presided for the CWL meeting on 

January 19 th. A letter was read from Mrs. H.Shack 
Diocesan League Magazine Convenor, stating that 

although the League had a membership of 78,297 in 

Ontario, only 8,798 subscribed to the magazine. A 
drive is being made to enroll all members. 

Father Cano explained the proposed changes in 
the sacred Liturgy. Standing convenors reported as 
follows:- Mrs.S.Kusyk, Spiritual--time for the dis- 
cussion club is changed to 8 p.m.--meeting every 
second Tuesday: Mrs.H.Prescott, Citizenship--one 
member took Kindergarten for thirty hours--one 
spent three hours packing Christmas hampers--three 
members are on the March of Dimes committee: Mrs. 
Shack, Catholic Girls' Club--fifty-five members 
attended the Xmas dinner & Social: Mrs .Stefurak, 
Brownies--the packs held a joint ceremony--two 
Golden Bars and one Golden Hand were presented. 

Mrs .Shack asked members to save clean, discarded 
nylons for the collection February 8th. Mrs. J. 
Caccamo reported there are now 213 members, an 
increase of forty-three over last year. Mrs.Cataford 
urged that members again save labels. 

A pantomime was presented with Mrs .Cocks as 
reader and a cast of Miss P. Quinlan, Mesd.C .Dug- 
gan, G.Gauthier, J.Caccamo, R.C.Campbell, M. 
Winters, R.Sisson, G.McParland and P.Mulligan. 
ant hCS2 wa served by Mesd. Sisson, O'Keefe 

t eir Co mittees. 

   

   
        


